
     Credits:  Safety Council Meeting Credit and Two Hour Group Rating training

   

Cost: $15 per Safety Council Member; $20 non-member (includes a boxed lunch)

   

   

OSHA Recordkeeping and Reporting
Featuring: Cari Gray, CSP, Bureau of Workers’ Compensation

MONDAY, JANUARY 23   |   11:30 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.
(11:00 a.m. Registration)

                                                                            
| Canton Regional Chamber 

of Commerce
Join the Stark County, Summit County and CAK Safety Councils for a seminar about  OSHA 
recordkeeping.  With the current online reporting requirement, it is more important than ever 
to have you OSHA 300 log accurate.  Those responsible for creating, updating and signing the 
OSHA Recordkeeping documents should join us.  Public employers who fall under PERRP 
requirements will obtain valuable knowledge about logs and submission as well.

Objectives: 

   Review of OSHA recordkeeping requirements for workplace injuries and illnesses 
   Examine the correct use of the OSHA recordkeeping forms;
   Demonstrate how to complete the OSHA 300 Log
   Discuss OSHA online reporting rule and how to comply

ABOUT: Cari Gray, CSP
Safety Consultant Specialist, Ohio Bureau of Workers’ Compensation

Cari has been a Safety Consultant with the BWC since May 2005.  She works with a diverse 
range of companies in many di�erent industries, from public entities to a wide variety of 
private companies.  She helps customers evaluate their current safety situations, set goals 
and create plans of action to successfully achieve their goals.  She also teaches many safety 
related classes for the BWC.  

Prior to working at the BWC, Cari was an Environmental, Safety and Health Manager for General Electric.  She also 
worked in the Safety Department of an automotive based company, after graduating from The Ohio State University 
in 1999.

Cari is very passionate about the safety and health of Ohio employees.  Her philosophy is based around top 
management commitment, employee involvement and personal responsibility.  Her time outside of work is happily 
spent with her husband, two children, two dogs and �ock of chickens. 

Registration required - please register online by Jan. 18  www.StarkSafetyCouncil.org


